Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAY SAFETY AND MOTOR VEHICLES
Division of Motor Vehicles
Notice of Withdrawal from Cruise Car, Inc. for PB Auto Service LLC for Cruise Car low speed vehicles

Notice is hereby given that the publication of PB Auto Service LLC, as a new point for low speed vehicles manufactured by Cruise Car, Inc. line-make CRUS franchise dealership in Palm Beach County by Cruise Car, Inc., published in Volume 43, Number 183, of the Florida Administrative Register on October 21, 2017, has been withdrawn by Cruise Car, Inc. The manufacturer advised that they will apply for their own franchise dealership.
